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June 21, 2023 
TO:    ALL PARTIES, INTERESTED PARTIES, AND INTERESTED PERSONS 
FROM: Heather Halsey, Executive Director 
RE:  Notice of Cancellation of the July 28, 2023 Commission Meeting 
Due to scheduling conflicts, the July 28, 2023 meeting of the Commission on State 
Mandates has been cancelled and the items issued for the July hearing are being 
rescheduled to the Commission’s next regularly scheduled meeting on  
September 22, 2023.  The Commission will also be meeting on October 27, 2023 to 
provide a make-up hearing date due to the July hearing cancellation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO RECEIVE NOTICES AND AGENDAS FOR COMMISSION MEETINGS AND HEARINGS 
ELECTRONICALLY, SUBSCRIBE BY VISITING THE COMMISSION’S WEBSITE AT 
WWW.CSM.CA.GOV AND CLICKING ON THE “AGENDA MAILING LIST” LINK ON THE RIGHT SIDE 
OF THE PAGE. 


